Humboldt Bay Municipal Water District
Ruth Hydro Protective Relay Upgrade Project
Bid Opening

3:00 p.m.
August 16, 2019

HBMWD District Office
828 7t Street
Eureka, CA 95501
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Oectober42-2017 August 27, 2019
California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services
Hazard Mitigation Grants Program Unit

3650 Schriever Avenue
Mather, CA 95655

RE: HBMWD Collector Mainline Redundancy Project Match Commitment Letter

Dear State Hazard Mitigation Officer,

As part of the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program process, a local funding match is required.
This letter serves as Humboldt Bay Municipal Water District's commitment to meet the
matching fund requirements for the HBMWD Collector Mainline Redundancy Project under
the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program.

Name of funding source: Municipal customer rate payers.

Funding type: Wholesale water rates.

2047August 27, 2019.

If additional federal funds are requested, an additional local match fund commitment letter is
required to be submitted.

Please contact Chris Harris, Business Manager, by phone at (707) 443-5018 or email at
harris@hbmwd.com if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

John Friedenbach
General Manager



